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          25th October 2022 
        

Dear Parents, 
 
It is hard to believe that this is the final week before the Midterm Break. 
Children are invited to dress up in their Halloween Costumes on Friday. We will be tasting 
fruit and barmbrack so please let your child’s teacher know if your child has any allergies.  
School will finish for all classes at 1.40pm. 
 
Congratulations to Mrs Collins’ Class who won first place in the recent St. Ailbe’s Credit 
Union Art Competition in their category. Their entry will now go forward to the next round 
of the competition. Well done to all who participated in the competition. The class were 
presented with their prizes and some treats today. 
 
Yoga will begin for all classes on Tuesday, 8th November until 13th December. Children are 
asked to wear tracksuits and runners every Tuesday. 
 
The annual review of our Anti-Bullying Policy took place in June and our Code of Behaviour 
has been updated at our recent Board of Management meeting. The updated policies will be 
available to view on our website soon. 
 
We are busy designing Christmas Cards which will be available to order in November. 
 
The Team Hope Shoebox Appeal leaflets will be distributed before the break. Please bring 
shoe boxes in on Monday, 7th November. 
 
Application forms for enrolment for 2023/24 are available on request.   
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy Midterm Break, 
Yours sincerely 
Sarah Jones 
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